County of Santa Barbara

Planning and Development
Glenn S. Russell, Ph.D., Director
Dianne Black, Assistant Director

October 13, 2017

Marc Chytilo

Law Offices of Marc Chytilo
P.O. Box 92233

Santa Barbara, CA 93190

Re: Response to Request for Hearing by the Board of Supervisors on the Report, Recommendation
and Findings of the Planning Commission on August 30, 2017 regarding the Tajiguas Resource
Recovery Project

Dear Mr. Chytilo,

This is in response to your email to the Clerk of the Board of Santa Barbara County dated September 1,
2017 requesting a hearing on behalf of the Gaviota Coast Conservancy by the Board of Supervisors on the
Planning Commission’s report, recommendations and findings regarding the Tajiguas Resource Recovery
Project.

As your e-mail correctly noted, County staff already planned to present this proposed General Plan
amendment to the Board of Supervisors pursuant to Government Code Section 65355, along with other
actions involving the proposed Revised Tajiguas Resource Recovery Project.

On October 17, 2017, the Board is scheduled to consider setting a hearing for November 7, 2017 on these
matters. An opportunity to provide “Public Comment” will be provided on both October 17" and at the
hearing expected to occur on November 7%, You and your client are welcome to participate in the
hearing through “Public Comment.” The Chair of the Board normally provides public speakers on
‘agenda items three minutes to present, but that amount may be changed at the discretion of the Chair for
agenda management purposes. ‘

Regards,

Dianne M. Black, Planning Commission Secretary

Cc: Clerk of the Board
Chair Hartmann
Attachment 1: September 1, 2017 email
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Black, Dianne

Subject: FW: Request for Hearing of TRRP GP Amendment and Findings

From: Marc Chytilo <marc@lomcsb.com>

Date: September 1, 2017 at 7:21:36 PM PDT

To: shcob@co.santa-barbara.ca.us

Cc: Joan Hartmann Supervisor <jhartmann@countyofsb.org>, Glenn Russell <grussell@co.santa-
barbara.ca.us>

Subject: Request for Hearing of TRRP GP Amendment and Findings

Clerk of the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors:

The Gaviota Coast Conservancy hereby requests a hearing by the Board of Supervisors on the Report,
Recommendations and Findings of the Planning Commission on August 30, 2017,concerning the general
plan amendment under Government Code & 65354.5 and finding of general plan conformity of the
Tajiguas Resource Recovery Project under Government Code § 65402. We understand a hearing will be
conducted for any future Board of Supervisors consideration of these issues, however we specifically
request the Board’s review of these determinations and appeal of all matters and actions of the
Planning Commission in this regard.

Please confirm timely receipt of this request.
Respectfully,

Marc Chytilo
For the Gaviota Coast Conservancy
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Marc Chytilo

Law Office of Marc Chytilo, APC

Post Office Box 92233

Santa Barbara, California 93190
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